
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

INTERNSHIP VIVAS 

 

This is for the information of the final year students of B.A.LL.B. (Hons.) and 

B.Com.LL.B. (Hons.) 5 years Integrated Course who have missed their 

Internship Viva.  

The last chance for appearing in the above-said viva is 5th January, 2021 from 

11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. No further chance will be given after that.  

 

 
Dr. Jasmeet Gulati 
Internship Incharge 

 
Prof. Rajinder Kaur  

Director UILS 
 


